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The K-12 Blended E-Learning - Global Market Trajectory &amp; Analytics report has been added all.com researchandmarkets. The Immunity report that increases the opportunities and strategies of the global food market until 2030: implications and covid-19 growth has been added all.com researchandmarkets. Ad•TrackIncomeGrarti for
your feedback. We will remove this issue and make the necessary changes. China has proven to be a reliable investment destination. Yvan Deschamps to take over as Chief Financial Officer as François Laurin announces planned retirement from Laurentian BankMONTREAL, January 8, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) - Laurentian Bank is
pleased to announce that Yvan Deschamps has been appointed Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer of the organization, starting April 6, 2021. Deschamps succeeds François Laurin, who informed the Bank of his desire to retire at the next Annual General Meeting. Mr. Laurin will continue to work closely with Mr.
Deschamps to ensure his smooth transition into the role. I would like to thank François Laurin for his leadership and his commitment to service at Laurentian Bank. In early 2020, François indicated to the Board of Directors and the executive team his desire to retire and agreed to extend his term until this year to ensure a smooth
succession process and to support my onboarding as a new CEO. His leadership ensured the Bank's strong capital and liquidity positions and his mentoring provided our organization with an excellent internal candidate for our new CFO, said Rania Llewellyn, President &amp; CEO. It has been a privilege to help lead Laurentian Bank over
the past five years and I am confident that Yvan will be very successful in his new role, Laurin said. I would also like to thank my colleagues and all the Bank's clients and partners for making this experience so rewarding. Yvan Deschamps has more than 25 years of experience in leadership in finance and business development. He joined
the Bank as Vice President, Corporate Development in 2016 and since 2017 has been Senior Vice President, Finance, Accounting &amp; Corporate Development. Prior to joining Laurentian, Deschamps held progressively senior roles at Real Ventures, CAE Inc., Caisse de dépôt et placement du Québec and Bell Canada. He holds the
designation CPA, CGA and holds a bachelor's degree from the University of Sherbrooke, where he holds a B.B.A. and a M.Sc. in Finance. Yvan has shown great enthusiasm and depth of financial expertise, which will serve him well in this new role. I look forward to welcoming him to the Executive Committee as we work to reset our
priorities, refocus our efforts and renew the passion and pride of our Together we will build One Bank to provide long-term sustainable value to our customers, communities and shareholders, said Ms. Llewellyn.Speaking of Laurentian Bank Financial Group Founded in 1846, Laurentian Bank Financial Group is a financial services provider
whose mission is to help their clients improve their financial health. Laurentian Bank of Canada and its entities are collectively referred to as Laurentian Bank Financial Group (the Group or the Bank). With over 2,900 employees driven by the values of proximity, simplicity and honesty, the Group provides a wide range of consulting-based
solutions and services to its personal, corporate and institutional clients. With pan-Canadian activities and a presence in the United States, the Group is an important player in numerous market segments. The Group has $44.2 billion in balance sheet assets and $27.8 billion in assets under administration.Info:Fabrice Tremblay
fabrice.tremblay@lbcfg.ca Office: 514,284-4500, 40020 Cell: 438 989-6070Ukraine asked Iran to hand over justice and pay full compensation to the families of those who died when a Ukrainian airliner was shot down by Iranian Revolutionary Guards a year ago. On the first anniversary of the crash, Ukraine and other countries jointly
asked for a full and thorough explanation... including concrete measures to ensure that it never happens again, reads a statement. Our countries will ensure that Iran is accountable for justice and makes sure that Iran does full compensation to the families of the victims and the countries affected, said the statement, made in collaboration
with Afghanistan, Canada, Sweden and the United Kingdom.Dublin, January 8, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- The Water and Waste Management Consulting Services Global Market Report 2020-30: COVID-19 Growth and Change has been added to ResearchAndMarkets.com's offering. Water and Waste Management Consulting
Services Global Market Report 2020-30: COVID-19 Growth and Change provides strategists, marketers and senior management with the critical information they need to evaluate the global water and waste management consulting services market. The main players in the water and waste management consulting services market are
Tetra Tech Inc, Arcadis NV, WorleyParsons, Stantec Inc. The global water and waste management advisory services market is expected to grow from $8.1 billion in 2019 to $8.12 billion in 2020, at a compound annual growth rate (CAGR) of 0.03%. There has been nominal growth in this market mainly due to the COVID-19 epidemic which
has led to restrictive containment measures that have led to social distancing, remote work and the closure of industries and other commercial activities with consequent operational challenges. The entire supply chain has been discontinued, with a negative impact on the market. The market is then expected to recover and reach $9.72
billion in 2023 at a CAGR of 6.18%. The market for counselling services in water and waste management services consists in the sale of water advice and waste management services by bodies (organisations, individual traders and partnerships) that provide advice and assistance to corporate bodies and other organisations on activities
such as treatment and management of solid waste. They offer expertise in industrial waste treatment processes such as solid, liquid, gaseous or radioactive substances from a wide range of industries and organizations. Only goods and services traded between entities or sold to end consumers are included. In June 2020, Trinity
Consultants, Inc., an engineering, EHS and science consulting firm, announced the acquisition of Vision Environment Australia (VE), an Environmental Consulting Firm based in Australia, for an undisclosed amount. Vision Environment (VE) specializes in environmental monitoring, marine ecology and water quality and has served
customers in industrial organizations that have impacted marine environments in New Zealand and Australia. The acquisition will help Trinity add resources and capabilities that will stimulate the company's growth. VE's qualified personnel, field equipment and commercial ships will help Trinity collect real-time water quality data and help
the company grow in Australia, New Zealand and beyond. Vision Environment (VE) is an Australian company working in the field of water quality and marine ecology. The market for water and waste management advisory services covered by this report is segmented from waste into solid waste management; wastewater management. It
is also segmented by treatment in primary treatment; secondary treatment; tertiary treatment; others, by application in municipal waste; industrial waste; others and the service in the strategic management and planning of solid waste; design of water treatment and distribution systems; design and documentation for recycling and waste
disposal plants; environmental and social impact assessment; sewerage system installation services; other services. Software-as-a-service (SaaS)-based consulting is the recent trend that is gaining popularity in water and waste management consulting. Use of the SaaS platform is on the rise in businesses to provide online services such
as water quality management, EHS compliance, and carbon reporting. The SaaS delivery model works when a software vendor provides access to their software and works remotely as a web-based service. Many companies offer SaaS to water and waste management companies to improve the company's operations. The increase in
industrial and urban waste due to rapid urbanisation is contributing to the growth of the water and waste management advisory services market. Due to urbanization, there would be a rapid increase in production and consumption that generates waste from different sources such as household waste, commercial waste, institutional
institutions and industrial waste. Main topics covered: 1\. Executive Summary 2\. Characteristics of the water and waste management advisory services market 3\. Water and waste management advisory services Market size and growth 3.1. Global Water and Waste Management Consulting Services Historic Market, 2015 - 2019, $3.2
Billion. Global advice on water and waste management Forecast Market, 2019 - 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $Billion 4\. Water and waste management advisory services Market segmentation 4.1. Global Market for Water and Waste Management Consulting Services, Waste Segmentation, Historical and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F,
2030F, $billion * Solid Waste Management * WasteWater Management4.2. Global Market for Water and Waste Management Consulting Services, Segmentation by Treatment, Historical and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $billion * Primary Treatment * Secondary Treatment * Tertiary Treatment * Other4.3. Global Market for
Water and Waste Management Consulting Services, Application Segmentation, Historical and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $billion * Municipal Waste * Industrial Waste * Other4.4. Global Water and Waste Management Consulting Services Market, Segmentation by Service, Historic and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F,
2025F, 2030F, $Billion * Strategic Solid Waste Management &amp; Planning * Water Treatment &amp; System Distribution Designs * Design and documentation for recycling and waste disposal plants * Environmental and Social Impact Assessment * Sewage System Setup Services * Other Services5\. Advisory services for water and
waste management Regional and national market analysis 5.1. Global Water and Waste Management Consulting Services Market, Split by Region, Historic and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $Billion 5.2. Global Water and Waste Management Advisory Services Market, broken down by country, history and forecast, 2015-
2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $Billion of companies mentioned * Arcadis NV * WorleyParsons * Stantec Inc. * AECOM * Catalyst Canada * Republic Services * Casella Waste Systems * SUEZ Environnement * Blue Vista Technologies Inc * DowDuPont Inc * Evoqua Water Technologies * Tetra Tech IncFor more information on this visit to
the and Markets report it also offers personalized search services that provide targeted, complete and tailored research. CONTACT: CONTACT: ResearchAndMarkets.com Laura Wood, Senior Press Manager press@researchandmarkets.com For E.S.T Office Hours Call 1-917-300-0470 For U.S./CAN Toll Free Call 1-800-526-8630 For
GMT Office Hours Call +353-1-416-8900Ad•Tech IndustryGrae for your feedback. We will remove this issue and make the necessary changes. Artificial intelligence and humans working together can reduce some of the problems many organizations face, such as integrated biases. (Bloomberg) - Iran has banned coronavirus vaccinations
in the United States and the United Kingdom, even as the nation faces an increasing number of cases. Daily deaths in the United States have exceeded for the first time. The European Union secured a further 300 million doses of the Pfizer Inc.-BioNTech SE shot. The UK, Greece and Australia have all tightened the coronavirus rules for
inbound travellers. Germany has reported the highest number of daily casualties since the pandemic began. Israel has agreed a data agreement with Pfizer that will allow all citizens over the age of 16 to be inoculated by the end The vaccination of Inc. The Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine is likely to work against a mutation in new rapidly
spreading variants of coronavirus discovered in the UK and South Africa. Key developments:Global Tracker: cases exceed 88 million; deaths are approaching 1.9 millionI car manufacturers are losing production as the virus disrupts chip supplyVaccine Tracker: more than 17.5 million shots administered worldwideSe chinese vaccine
proven to be 78% effective in late-stage studies in Brazil. Africa is left behind at the start of vaccinations around the world. Implementation of the vaccine hampered by faulty coordination, messagingJapan Faces Struggle to Contain the Virus Spread in Just a MonthWhy a mutated version of the virus is causing concern: QuickTakeSuga's
bet on Softer Tokyo Emergency Risks Worse Economic PainWrite a daily update on bloomberg's prognosis team virus here. Click CVID on the terminal for global data on coronavirus cases and deaths. The U.S. broke the death record for the second day in a row (7:20 a.m. NY)The United States first broke the U.S. death record for the first
time Thursday, breaking the record for deaths for the second day in a row, according to data compiled by Johns Hopkins University and Bloomberg.Another 277,475 new cases were reported nationwide Thursday , among the highest numbers for the entire pandemic, as reported by states of a wave of cases after the holidays. Admissions
also reached a record 132,370, according to the Covid Tracking Project.U.K. Approve modern vaccination (7:13 a.m. NY)The UK has authorized Moderna Inc.'s Covid-19 vaccine. The nation has ordered 7 million doses, which are expected to be delivered later this year. It has previously approved vaccinations from Pfizer and AstraZeneca
Plc-University of Oxford.Il modern product already has EU and US approval. Greece imposes quarantine for arrivals (6:41 a.m. NY)Greece is introducing a mandatory one-week quarantine for all international air arrivals, including from other European Union countries. Arrivals from the UK will also face tougher tests under the rules, which
will run out until January 21, the country's civil aviation authority said on Friday. Sweden passes virus restrictions law (6:23 a.m. NY)Sweden will quickly implement a new law, allowing mandatory shutdowns previously avoided by the nation's government. The regulations, approved by lawmakers on Friday, are expected to be used by
short-term Prime Minister Stefan Lofven said in an interview with public broadcaster SVT. We see a great risk that we are in a difficult situation for some time to come. The new allows the government to close shops, gyms and restaurants. It marks the transition from a previous use of voluntary measures. Spain warns that infections will



continue to increase (6:05 a.m. NY)The coronavirus has worsened in Spain and the number of cases will continue to increase in the coming weeks, Health Minister Salvador Illa said at a press conference in Madrid. Madrid. mobility and social interactions will be key to addressing the difficult situation the country faces, he said. Total cases
in Spain have exceeded 2 million, the ministry of Salute.Il Tourism Minister French said on Thursday, maintaining ski-holiday bookings (17:55 p.m. HK)The French should not cancel ski holiday bookings even amid uncertainty about when ski resorts will be allowed to operate normally, according to Jean-Baptiste Lemoyne, a junior tourism
minister. Skiers should take advantage of flexible booking conditions in case the situation improves, he said. Croatia joins nations by extending restrictions (5: 48 p.m.HK)Croatia has extended restrictions to fight the pandemic until January 31, Deputy Prime Minister Davor Bozinovic told reporters in Zagreb. The measures, which are
previously expected to end on January 10, include the closure of bars, restaurants, gyms and most schools. Hungary has also extended its curbs on the virus, following similar moves in France late on Thursday evening. Cyprus has tightened restrictions, including an obligation for people to send a text message when the plan to leave the
house. Malaysia to Toughen Virus Restrictions (5:46 p.m.HK)Malaysia will announce new controls on Monday to help contain the spread of the coronavirus, Defense Minister Ismail Sabri Yaakob said in a televised briefing. Stock exchange operator Bursa Malaysia Bhd. previously announced that two staff members had been positive for
the virus. The bag remains open. Iran bans covid-19 vaccines in the United States, United Kingdom (5:33 p.m. HK)Iran's Supreme Leader said it was banning the import of coronavirus vaccines produced by U.S. and UK companies, including Pfizer, amid a feud with Western nations. If their Pfizer manufacturer can produce a vaccine, then
why do they want to give it to us? Ayatollah Ali Khamenei said this in a televised address on Friday. They should use it themselves so they don't experience so many victims. The same applies to the United Kingdom. The Iranian Red Crescent Society has cancelled plans to deliver 150,000 doses of the Pfizer vaccine with the help of U.S.
philanthropists. The nation reported 6,251 new cases of coronavirus overnight, bringing the total figures to 1,274,514 infections. The number of deaths increased by 85-56,018 deaths. Europe doubles supplies of Pfizer-BioNTech vaccines (5:30 p.m. HK)The European Union has secured an additional 300 million doses of the Pfizer-
BioNTech Covid-19 vaccine, doubling the total available for the bloc's 27 member states to 600 million. Of the new orders, 75 million will be available in the next quarter and the rest will arrive in the second of the year, according to Ursula von der Leyen, head of the EU's executive arm. The EU has been under pressure from governments
due to the slow introduction of vaccination programmes. Elsewhere, Denmark has become the first EU country to vaccinate more than 1% of its population, broadcaster DR said, citing local health officials. Irish Virus Restrictions May Last Until End of March (17:27 p.m. HK)Companies in Ireland have closed due to coronavirus restrictions
should assume they will not reopen at the end of March, Finance Minister Paschal Donohoe told RTE Radio. The government plans to review the restrictions on January 30. Indonesia Post Record Virus Cases for Third Day (17:01 p.m.HK)Indonesia has set a new record in new coronavirus cases for the third day in a row after the
government warned of a spike after the end-of-year holidays. The country reported 10,617 new cases in the 24 hours to noon on Friday, the highest since the outbreak began. This brings total infections to 808,340, most in Southeast Asia. A national vaccination programme is expected to start on 13 January. President Joko Widodo will
receive the first jab. France receives 1.1 million doses of vaccine (4:11 p.m. HK)France has so far received 1.1 million doses of vaccine and is receiving another 520,000 a week in January, Industry Minister Agnes Pannier-Runacher told Europe 1 radio. A Recipharm AB plant in France will start producing the Modern vaccine in late
February or early March, with other local factories expected to produce different vaccines later, he said. Philippines seeks 15,000 volunteer vaccine tests (15:36 p.m. HK)The Philippines is looking for 15,000 volunteers in the Manila area for a World Health Organization solidarity vaccine study to be held as early as this month, Rowena
Cristina Guevara, undersecretary of the Science and Technology Department, said in a virtual media briefing Friday. The nation is negotiating with 24 bio-technology and pharmaceutical companies abroad for vaccine supplies and has signed confidentiality agreements with 11 companies it said. The Russian Gamaleya Institute this week
signaled interest in seeking emergency use authorization for its vaccine, he said. Germany reports a record daily death toll (14:45 p.m. HK)Germany's death toll from the coronavirus has risen the most since the start of the pandemic, with an increase of 1,000 for a third consecutive day after Chancellor Angela Merkel warned that the most
difficult months are still ahead. The death toll has more than doubled since early December and has risen another 1,152 in the 24 hours to Friday morning, according to data from Johns Hopkins University. Total infections increased by 45,333, close to the daily record of 49,044 as of December 31, to 1.89 million. Singapore's Prime
Minister Lee Gets Vaccine (1:25 p.m. HK)Singapore's Prime Minister Lee Hsien Loong received a first dose of the Pfizer-BioNTech vaccine on Friday, he posted on Facebook.Singapore aims to start vaccinating seniors from February followed by other Singaporeans and long-term residents, he wrote. Australia tightens border controls on
new threat of deformation (11:40 a.m. HK)All international travellers will be for covid-19 before being able to board a flight to Australia under strict border controls aimed at stopping the spread of the coronavirus strain in the UK. Passengers must wear masks on all international flights to Australia and domestic routes and the international
air crew will be tested upon arrival in the country, Prime Minister Scott Morrison told reporters on Friday an emergency meeting of the National Cabinet. This virus continues to write its own rules, which means we must continue to be adaptable in the way we continue to fight it, he said. The state of Queensland separately imposed a three-
day blockade of its capital, Brisbane, after the British variant of the coronavirus was detected in the city. NIH scientists study the effectiveness of vaccines against the new strain (10:20 a.m. HK)Scientists at the U.S. National Institutes of Health are studying whether Covid-19 vaccines will provide the same level of protection against new
strains of the virus as previous strains, the agency's chief coronavirus scientist said. At the same time, Kizzmekia S. Corbett, scientific director of the coronavirus vaccine team at the National Institute of Allergy and Infectious Diseases, said she was not alarmed as the media would like us to think about the emergence of new strains. China
reports 33 cases in Hebei (8:15 a.m. HK)China reported 37 locally confirmed coronavirus infections, including 33 in the northern province of Hebei near Beijing.A city of 11 million people near the Chinese capital was blocked after new cases emerged in the worst outbreak in about two months in the country that largely contained covid-19.
Shijiazhuang authorities have banned people and vehicles from leaving the city of Hebei - CCTV reported late Thursday evening. Nucleic acid tests will be implemented throughout the city and five hospitals have been emptied to treat covid patients, the state broadcaster said, citing Deputy Mayor Meng Xianghong.U.K. Impose mandatory
tests on travelers (8:05 a.m.HK)All passengers arriving in the UK will be required to prove that they do not have coronavirus, showing a negative test result taken within 72 hours of the start of the journey. Under new rules announced by the UK government, anyone who fails to produce evidence of a negative test will be hit with an
immediate fine of 500 pounds ($678). Travelers arriving from countries that are not on the government's list of open travel corridors will be required to isolate at home for 10 days, regardless of the results of their tests. U.S. governors call for release of vaccine reserves (8 a.m. HK)Eight governors are calling on the federal government to
immediately begin distributing Covid-19 vaccines in reserve. Leaders in California, Illinois, Kansas, Michigan, Minnesota, Washington and Wisconsin have called on federal officials to release more government-held doses to states. The failure to distribute these doses to states that require them is inconceivable and unacceptable, the
governors said in a letter dated January 8. New York and New Jersey both previous have published cases Record. Texas and Pennsylvania have also become the latest states to report cases of the most transmissible variant of the coronavirus, following at least five other U.S. states. For more articles like this, visit us at
bloomberg.comWrite now to keep up with the most reliable corporate news source.©2021 reliable.©2021 L.P.FORM 8.3 DISCLOSURE/NEGOTIATION OF THE PUBLIC OPENING POSITION BY A PERSON WITH INTEREST IN RELEVANT SECURITIES REPRESENTING 1% OR MORE Rule 8.3 of the Acquisition Code (the Code)1.
KEY INFORMATION(a) Full name of the disclosure company: Dimensional Fund Advisors Ltd. (Dimensional), as an investment manager and on behalf of its affiliates who are also investment managers. Dimensional and its affiliates expressly decline ownership of the shares described in this form 8.3 (b) Owner or holder of disclosed
interests and short positions, if other than 1(a): The name of the named companies or vehicles is insufficient. For a trust, you must appoint the trustee or trustees, the settlor, and the beneficiaries. (c) Name of the offeror/ofeo in relation to the relevant securities referred to in this form: use a separate form for each u-blox Holding AG
ofponitor/ofeo (CH0033361673) (d) If an exempt fund manager linked to an ovator/ofeo, indicate this and specify the identity of the offeror/ofeo: (c) Date position held/negotiated undertaken: For a disclosure of the opening position, indicate the last viable date before disclosure 7 January 2021 (f) In addition to the company referred to in
point 1(c), is the discloser making disclosures to any other part of the offer? If it is a cash offer or any cash offer, declare N/D YES If YES, specify which: Telit Communications (GB00B06GM726) 2. DISCLOSURE PERSON'S POSITIONS If there are any positions or subscription rights to disclose in more than one class of relevant
securities of the ofosis or ofexual referred to in point 1(c), copy Table 2(a) or (b) (as appropriate) for each additional class of relevant title. (a) Interest and short positions in the relevant securities of the offeror or ofssuant to which the information relates following the possibility of trading Class of relevant securities: Ordinary shares Interest
Short positions Number % Number % (1) Relevant securities held and/or audited: 123,814* 1,74% (1,74% (1,74% 74%2) Derivatives settled in cash: (3) Derivatives settled in shares (including options) and purchase/sale agreements: TOTAL: 123,814 1.74% *Dimensional Fund Advisors Ltd. and/ or its affiliates do not control voting
discretion for 3,581 shares. All interests and all short positions should be disclosed. Details of any open derivative positions settled in shares (including traded options) or agreements for the purchase or sale of relevant securities, must be provided on an additional form 8 (open positions). (b) Subscription rights of new securities (including
options of directors and other employees)Relevant guarantee class in relation to which the Subscription: Details, including the nature of the rights in question and the relevant percentages: 3. REPORTS (IF PRESENT) BY THE PERSON MAKING THE DISCLOSUREWhere there have been reports in more than one class of relevant titles
of the offeror or of the offer indicated in point 1(c), copy Table 3(a), (b), (c or d) for each additional class of relevant guarantee covered. Le Le prices and other monetary amounts. (a) Purchases and salesClass of relevant security Purchase/sale Number of securities Price per unit Ordinary shares Sale 1,369 66,1577 CHF (b) Transactions
in cash-settled derivativesClass of the relevant security Product description, for example, CFDs Nature of trading, such as opening/closing a long/short position, increasing/reducing a long/short position Number of reference securities Price per unit (c) Derivative transactions settled in shares (including options)(s) Writing, selling, buying, or
various classes of relevant securities Product description, such as write-in option, purchase, sale, variable, etc. Number of securities to which the option refers Exercise price per unit Type, e.g. American, European, etc. Maturity date Option currency paid/received per unit (ii) ExerciseClass of the relevant title Product description, such as
exercise/exercise call option versus number of securities Exercise price per unit (d) Other transactions (including subscribing to new securities)Relevant security class Nature of trading, such as subscription, conversion details Price per unit (if applicable) 4. OTHER INFORMATION(a) Allowances and other trading agreementsDetails of any
compensation agreement or option, or any agreement or understanding, formal or informal, relating to relevant securities that may be an incentive to process or refrain from dealing with by the disclosed person and any part of the offer or by any person acting in concert with a party to the offer: irrevocable commitments and letters of intent
should not be included. In the case of such agreements, understandings or arrangements, declare none (b) Agreements, agreements or arrangements relating to options or derivativesSetail of any agreement, agreement or understanding, formal or informal, between the person making the disclosure and any other person relating to: (i) the
voting rights of any good relevant securities in any option; or (ii) voting rights or the future acquisition or sale of relevant securities to which any derivative refers: if there are no such agreements, agreements or arrangements, declare none (c) Annexes An additional form 8 (open positions)? NO Disclosure date: January 8, 2021 Contact
name: Thomas Hone Phone number: 020 3033 3419 Public disclosures under Rule 8 of the Code must be made to a regulatory information service and must also be emailed to the acquisition panel at monitoring@disclosure.org.uk. The panel's market surveillance unit is available for consultation in relation to the Code's disclosure
obligations at +44 (0)20 7638 0129.Il code can be viewed on the panel's website at Global Pharmaceutical Contract Development and Manufacturing Organization (CDMO) market 2020-2030 by category, The Service Type (CMO, CRO), Therapeutic Application, End User and Region report has been added to ResearchAndMarkets.com
ResearchAndMarkets.com for your feedback. We will remove this issue and make the necessary changes. Hier 50% Rabatt. Jetzt zuschlagenDomtar Corporation (NYSE: UFS) (TSX: UFS) today announced that it has entered into a final agreement to sell its Personal Care business to American Industrial Partners (AIP) for $920 million.
Engadget's daily technical newsletter. The biggest tech news, every morning. On Friday, the dollar held above its 2018 low against other major currencies ahead of new US employment data that is likely to give clues as to the extent of the fiscal stimulus needed to support the coronavirus-hit economy. Congressional Democrats on Friday
weighed in on President Donald Trump's impeachment for the second time after his false claims of voter fraud helped encourage a crowd that stormed the U.S. Capitol.Ad•Cash InsightGrarti for your feedback. We will remove this issue and make the necessary changes. China has big plans for WorldStock futures indicated a higher Friday
morning as investors looked ahead to another batch of stimulus expected under a unified democratic government and awaited the results of the December jobs report. Dublin, January 8, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- The Print Advertising Global Market Report 2020-30: COVID-19 Growth and Change has been added all.com and
researchandmarkets offering. Print Advertising Global Market Report 2020-30: COVID-19 Growth and Change provides strategists, marketers and senior management with the critical information they need to evaluate the global paper advertising market. The main players in the paper advertising market are Ogilvy &amp; Mather,
MullenLowe U.S., McCann Worldgroup, Publicis Groupe, Dentsu, Havas, Grey global, Droga 5, BBDO and VMLY&amp;R. The global paper advertising market is expected to fall from $39.30 billion in 2019 to $35.44 billion in 2020 at a compound annual growth rate (CAGR) of -9.82%. The decline is mainly due to the COVID-19 epidemic
which has led to restrictive containment measures that have led to social distancing, remote work and the closure of industries and other commercial activities with consequent operational challenges. The entire supply chain has been discontinued, with a negative impact on the market. The market is expected to fall further to $30.8 billion
in 2023 at a CAGR of -4.57%. Internet access, digital advertising and increased use of social media are acting as huge contributors to declining print production. The market for print advertising consists of the sale of advertising services and related goods by entities (organisations, individual traders and partnerships) which plan, develop,
and manage advertising and promotional activities on paper media such as periodicals and paper newspapers. Only goods and services traded between entities or sold to end consumers are included. The Asia-Pacific was the largest region in the print advertising market in 2019 and is expected to remain the largest region in this market
even in the forecast period. In March 2020 Lambert &amp; Co., Co., integrated marketing company, acquired Fairly Painless Advertising, Inc., a company that provides marketing and advertising services, for an undisclosed amount. This acquisition is expected to move Lambert &amp; Co. from a PR company that has relied on advertising
and creative services to a fully integrated agency that specializes in creative services and advertising. Fairly Painless Advertising, Inc., is a full-service advertising agency based in the United States that provides research, planning, and creative services that cover digital printing and design. The market for print advertising covered by this
report is segmented by type into advertisements in newspapers; advertising of magazines; posters and banners; Other. It is also segmented by the retail industry; electronics and telecommunications; insurance and finance; the automotive sector; Other. The potential of print advertising to connect to multiple generations is also a key driver
for the print advertising market. A study was conducted by Temple University and the U.S. Inspector's Post Office in 2019 using methods such as eye tracking, basic biometrics, and neuroimaging to test the effectiveness of paper ads versus digital ads on groups of young and old participants. The results showed that both age groups
processed physical ads faster than digital ads. This gives companies the advantage of reaching out to larger generations by giving the necessary exposure to their product, which helps in the growth of the paper advertising market. The paper advertising market is facing wide competition from new digital advertising media, such as the
Internet and mobile advertising, which is hampering market growth. Businesses are focusing on digital marketing media such as social media to make ads more interactive, touching, and designable without location constraints and with faster reach. According to the Interactive Advertising Bureau (IAB) report, internet advertising revenue in
2019 was $124.6 billion. Advertisers believe that digital video is best suited to entertain every generation of consumers and, therefore, are choosing the digital video format, which is generating further growth. Therefore, the increase in the proliferation of digital marketing is likely to limit the expansion of the paper advertising market in the
coming years. Main topics covered: 1\. Executive Summary 2\. Print advertising market features 3\. Print the size and growth of the advertising market 3.1. Global Print Advertising Historical Market, 2015 - 2019, $3.1.1 billion. Market Driver 3.1.2. Restrictions on the market 3.2. Print Advertising Forecast Market, 2019 - 2023F, 2025F,
2030F, $3.2.1 Billion. Market Driver 3.2.2. Restrictions on the market 4\. Segmentation of the paper advertising market 4.1. Global Print Advertising Market, Segmentation by Type, History and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $billion * Newspaper Advertising * Magazine Advertising * Posters and Banners * Others4.2. Global
market for print, paper advertising, from Industry, History and Forecasts, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $Billion * Retail * Electronics and Telecommunications * Insurance and Finance * Automotive * Altri5\. Advertising market printing Regional and national analysis 5.1. Global print advertising market, divided by region, historical and
forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $5.2 billion. Global Print Advertising Market, Divided by Country, History and Forecast, 2015-2019, 2023F, 2025F, 2030F, $Billion of Companies Mentioned * Ogilvy &amp; Mather * MullenLowe U.S * McCann Worldgroup * Publicis Groupe * Dentsu * Havas * Grey global * Drug 5 * BBDO *
VMLY&amp;R * WPP Group PLC * Omnicom Group * Interpublic Group of Companies * HakuhodoFor more information on this visit to the and Markets report it also offers personalized research services that provide targeted, complete and tailor-made searches. CONTACT: CONTACT: ResearchAndMarkets.com Laura Wood, Senior
Press Manager press@researchandmarkets.com For E.S.T Office Hours Call 1-917-300-0470 For U.S./CAN Toll Free Call 1-800-526-8630 Time GMT Call +353-1-416-8900FORM 8.3 DISCLOSURE OF THE PUBLIC OPENING/NEGOTIATION POSITION BY A PERSON WITH INTEREST IN RELEVANT SECURITIES REPRESENTING
1% OR MORE Rule 8.3 of the Acquisition Code (the Code)1. KEY INFORMATION(a) Full name of the disclosure company: Dimensional Fund Advisors Ltd. (Dimensional), as an investment manager and on behalf of its affiliates who are also investment managers. Dimensional and its affiliates expressly decline ownership of the shares
described in this form 8.3 (b) Owner or holder of disclosed interests and short positions, if other than 1(a): The name of the named companies or vehicles is insufficient. For a trust, you must appoint the trustee or trustees, the settlor, and the beneficiaries. (c) Name of the bidder/bidder in relation to the relevant securities referred to in this
form: use a separate form for each McCarthy &amp; Stone plc otter (GB00BYNVD082) (d) If an exempt fund manager linked to an oponive/ofeo, indicate this and specify the identity of the offeror/ofeo: (c) Date position held/negotiated undertaken: For a disclosure of the opening position, indicate the last viable date before disclosure 7
January 2021 (f) In addition to the company referred to in point 1(c), is the discloser making disclosures to any other part of the offer? If it is a cash offer or any cash offer, please indicate N/A N/A If YES, specify which: 2. POSITIONS OF THE PERSON MAKING THE DISCLOSURE If there are positions or rights to be subscribed to
disclose in more than one class of relevant securities of the offeror or indicated in 1(c), copies Table 2(a) or (b) (as appropriate) for each relevant additional security class. (a) Interest and short positions in the relevant securities of the offeror or ofexunce to which the information relates following the possibility of trading Class of relevant
securities: 8p Ordinary shares Interest Short positions Number % Number Number (1) Relevant securities held and/or audited: 11,143,652* 2.07% (2) Derivatives settled in cash: (3) Derivatives settled in shares (including options) and purchase/sale agreements: TOTAL: 11,143,652 2.07% *Dimensional Fund Advisors Ltd. and/or its
affiliates do not control voting discretion for 483,184 shares. All interests and all short positions should be disclosed. Details of any open derivative positions settled in shares (including traded options) or agreements for the purchase or sale of relevant securities, must be provided on an additional form 8 (open positions). (b) Subscription
rights of new securities (including options of directors and other employees)Relevant guarantee class in relation to which the right of subscription exists: Details, including the nature of the rights in question and the relevant percentages: 3. REPORTS (IF PRESENT) BY THE PERSON MAKING THE DISCLOSUREWhere there have been
reports in more than one class of relevant titles of the ofponitor or ofeta referred to in point 1(c), copy Table 3(a), (b), (c or d) for each relevant additional guarantee class covered. The currency of all prices and other monetary amounts must be indicated. (a) Purchases and salesClass of relevant security Purchase/sale Number of securities
Price per unit Ordinary shares Sale 10,098 GBP 1,1984 (b) Transactions in cash-settled derivativesClass of the relevant security Product description, for example, CFDs Nature of trading, such as opening/closing a long/short position, increasing/reducing a long/short position Number of reference securities Price per unit (c) Derivative
transactions settled in shares (including options)(s) Writing, selling, buying, or various classes of relevant securities Product description, such as write-in option, purchase, sale, variable, etc. Number of securities to which the option refers Exercise price per unit Type, e.g. American, European, etc. Maturity date Option currency
paid/received per unit (ii) ExerciseClass of the relevant title Product description, such as exercise/exercise call option versus number of securities Exercise price per unit (d) Other transactions (including subscribing to new securities)Relevant security class Nature of trading, such as subscription, conversion details Price per unit (if
applicable) 4. OTHER INFORMATION(a) Allowances and other trading agreementsDetails of any compensation agreement or option, or any formal or informal agreement or understanding, relating to relevant securities that may be an incentive to process or refrain from dealing with by the person making the disclosure and any part of the
offer or by any person acting in concert with a party irrevocable commitments and letters of intent should not be included. In the case of such agreements, agreements or arrangements, declare none (b) Agreements, agreements or arrangements relating to options or derivativesDee of any formal or informal agreement, agreement or
understanding between the person making the disclosure and any other person (a) (i) the right to vote of any relevant title under any option; or (ii) voting rights or the future acquisition or sale of relevant securities to which any derivative refers: if there are no such agreements, agreements or arrangements, declare none (c) Annexes An
additional form 8 (open positions)? NO Disclosure date: January 8, 2021 Contact name: Thomas Hone Phone number: 020 3033 3419 Public disclosures under Rule 8 of the Code must be made to a regulatory information service and must also be emailed to the acquisition panel at monitoring@disclosure.org.uk. The panel's market
surveillance unit is available for consultation in relation to the Code's disclosure obligations at +44 (0)20 7638 0129.Il code can be viewed on the panel's website at www.thetakeoverpanel.org.uk.Ad•Cash MetricsGragliarti for your feedback. We will remove this issue and make the necessary changes. The East Asian nation is continuing to
develop the latest technology (Bloomberg) - China's resumption of light speed from the pandemic has reignited the perennial debate over how long the dollar's dominance of global markets can persist at 50. The U.S. struggle to control the coronavirus and revive its economy contrasts sharply with the Asian nation, where growth has
roared again. This divergence - which saw the greenback's worst performance since 2017 as the yuan advanced - reinforced China's tilt toward dollar hegemony, with investors flocking to onshore assets, trying the renminbi for trade and even giving it another look as a reserve currency. The end of the dollar as a world reserve currency
has been lazily speculated and predicted for years, of course. Before the yuan, all the hype was about the euro as the successor to the dollar. Nothing, however, has ever succeeded in affecting the twin forces behind the supremacy of the dollar: the role of the United States as a driver of global growth and a first-choice refuge for investors
during crises. These two pillars were so powerful that years ago he was given an eye-catching nickname in commercial circles -- the smile of the dollar. But recently, that smile felt more like a smile, with the virus eroding both traditional currency media. Instead, it is the yuan that is benefiting from the demand for economic outperformance
and activities isolated from the fallout from the pandemic, bringing the long-term prospects of the currency back to the center. The center of the world economy is moving from the North Atlantic, where it has been for 500 years, to the Pacific, said Marc Chandler, chief market strategist at Bannockburn Global Forex. Currency markets will
reflect this over time. Yuan SmileIt's an end somewhat ironic looking for a weaker dollar from President Donald Trump. Despite often admonishing Beijing officials for keeping a lid on their currency to support Chinese exports at the expense of the United States - and starting a full-out trade war to force their hand - it took a pandemic to
change the tide. China is is the rewards. The world's second-largest economy is now set to depose the United States as a leading growth engine in 2028, five years earlier than expected just a year ago after weathering the pandemic better, the Centre for Economics and Business Research said last month. While Us production is poised to
rebound in 2021, growing by 3.9%, China is on track to expand by more than 8%. And its central bank is considering tightening monetary policy -- in stark contrast to the Federal Reserve's commitment to remain accommodative, which has helped drag down the dollar. Indeed, some see the same economic success as China - particularly
in becoming a focus of the global supply chain - by strengthening the trend towards low interest rates elsewhere and increasing divergence. The United States and other countries continue to rely on China's supply chain to control the pandemic while vaccinations are implemented, said Ben Emons, chief executive of medley global
advisors' macro strategy. This advantage is what keeps G-10 central banks highly accommodative. Money TalksInvestors certainly took note, pumping $135 billion into Chinese bonds in the 12 months ended September 30, data compiled by Bloomberg show. Stocks also proved popular, attracting $155 billion over the same period. While
the New York Stock Exchange's recent confusion over the delisting of several Chinese companies served as a reminder of the regulatory and commercial risks surrounding the nation's assets, investors were largely unseatable. Ultimately, it is the record cache of negatively yielding assets in other parts of the world that has made Chinese
debt particularly attractive. China's 10-year bonds are down more than 3%, compared with just over 1% for similar-dated Treasuries. With these stocks also joining a growing number of international benchmarks that help investors set their return targets, the renminbi is getting another look as a currency for both short- and long-term
commitments. Increased influence As more than 60% of the world's foreign exchange reserves are denominated in dollars - as they have been for more than two decades - greenback holdings fell to their lowest levels since 1996 at the end of the third quarter. The euro, pound and yen gained from this decline, but only the yuan has seen
its allocates increase - to 2.1% - over the past three quarters. This has made some analysts rethink their approach to the currency. HSBC Holdings Plc sees the yuan increasingly influence weekly changes in pound prices and commodity-related currencies, while Societe Generale SA strategists see it influencing risk sentiment. The It is
now the fifth most widely used currency for global payments, accounting for about 2% of transactions, according to data from the Society for Worldwide Interbank Financial Telecommunications, which handles cross-border payment messages for more than 11,000 financial institutions in 200 countries. While this is still a small share, when
Swift began to track currencies this way in the renminbi was ranked 35th. Risk interventionI certainly, the frenzy of investors for all the things that China has a big warning: those flows could push the yuan to strengthen too much, too fast, and precipitate government intervention to stop export-damaging gains. Officials have historically
supported a weaker currency to support producers. In fact, he predicts that the currency could rise to a nearly three-decade high against the dollar in 2021, Goldman Sachs Group Inc. The offshore yuan strengthened 0.2 percent to 6.4571 per dollar at 7:26 a.m. in New York on Friday.It it wouldn't be the first time officials had acted to stem
the appreciation. In 2015, Beijing unexpectedly devalued the currency, triggering the yuan's biggest one-day loss in 20 years. So far, China's central bank has moved only to slow, rather than halt, the yuan's advance by making it cheaper for traders to bet against the currency and relaxing capital curbs to allow for more outflows. But if the
currency rises to less desirable levels, policymakers could act more forcefully. They could also further delay the opening up of domestic markets – a prerequisite for the yuan to become a truly global currency. Locally, the momentum of FX equities suggests a desire for a slower pace of RMB appreciation, Nomura strategists including Craig
Chan wrote in a December report. Long GameAny intervention would slow not only the yuan's advance, but also its challenge to the dollar. Despite rising demands for the yuan from some of the biggest names in the financial industry, the median forecast is less than 1% ahead of the currency in 2021. This would lag behind the expected
gains of more than 3% for the ruble and more than 6% for the Brazilian real, data compiled by Bloomberg show. The dollar's hegemony could also find an ally in former Fed Chair Janet Yellen, who is President-elect Joe Biden's pick to head the Treasury department. The incoming administration could once again promote a stronger dollar,
restarting a policy it had held since 1995 until it sizzled during the Trump presidency. However, increased appetite for Chinese assets suggests increasing international comfort with the renminbi, and the nation's economic outperformance is likely to drive further use - although the greenback remains the dominant currency for trade, capital
markets and reserves for a few years to come. We are extremely bullish in emerging markets, which is basically based on the view that China's economy will be strong in 2021 and that China has done a great job of managing the virus, said John Malloy, manager and co-head of the emerging and frontier markets team that oversees $10
billion in RWC Partners. There will be continued pressure on the yuan to strengthen. (Offshore yuan price updates) For more articles like this, visit bloomberg.comSubscribe bloomberg.comSubscribe to keep up with the most reliable corporate news source.©2021 Bloomberg L.P.Figure 1: Map depicting honey badger property, Thunder
Bay Silver District Figure 1: Map depicting Honey Badger's Property, Thunder Bay Silver DistrictTORONTO, January 08, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Honey Badger Silver Inc. The claims acquired reinforce the Company's dominant position along the Mainland Silver Belt at Thunder Bay (see Figure 1). The company's portfolio of
operating land now consists of 959 cell applications and 7 mining patents, covers 12 high-quality silver mines of past production with a historical production of 1.7 million ounces of silver and includes about 20,000 hectares of land. Figure 1: Map depicting Honey Badger's Property, Thunder Bay Silver District: Honey Badger Silver
Inc.Honey Badger is a Canadian silver-focused company based in Toronto, Ontario, which holds and operates a dominant 20,000-hectare land portfolio well located within Ontario's prolific thunder bay silver district. The Company's main objective is the acquisition, development and integration of silver ounce growth transactions to improve
the Company's portfolio of assets. The Company's common stock trades on the TSX Venture Exchange under the symbol TUF. For more detailed information, contact Eduardo Baer, CEO, at +1 416 804 0512 or via his email at ebaer@honeybadgerexp.comThe Company is reviewing its website and will launch a new website in January
2021.Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as defined in TSX Venture Exchange policies) assumes responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this press release. Forward-Looking StatementsThis press release contains forward-looking statements. In some cases, you may identify forward-looking
statements for terminology such as may, should, expects, plans, anticipates, believes, estimates, predicts, potential or continuous, or the negative of these terms or other comparable terminology. The forward-looking statements in this press release are based on certain assumptions. They are not guarantees of future performance and
involve risks and uncertainties that are difficult to control or predict. These statements are only forecasts and involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause the actual results, levels of activity, performance or results of our industry to be materially different from any future results, level of activity,
performance or results expressed or implied by these forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the assumptions and factors used in the preparation of the forecast information contained in this press release are reasonable, you should not unduly rely on such information, which applies only on the date of this press
release. The Company disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking information, due to new information, future events or otherwise, other than required by law. You may have received extra money in your payroll in the last few months. You're going to go back to government before May this year. Ad•CGTN-
ChinaGrarti for your feedback. We will remove this issue and make the necessary changes. This is the official app for China Global Television Network.* Phase 4 RESPOND global study will assess the effectiveness and safety of SPINRAZA in patients with a non-optimal clinical response to Zolgensma * Clinical and real experience
reported that some patients previously treated with Zolgensma have also been treated with SPINRAZA1,2,3,4 * Biogen remains committed to exploring the potential of SPINRAZA to optimize outcomes for patients with SMACAMBRIDGE , Mass., January 8, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Biogen Inc. The Phase 4 study will examine the
clinical benefit and assess the safety of SPINRAZA® (nusinersen) in infants and children with spinal muscular atrophy (SMA) who still have unmet clinical needs after treatment with Zolgensma gene therapy® (abeparvovec onasemnogene). RESPOND will be conducted at around 20 sites worldwide and aims to enroll up to 60 children
with SMA. SMA treatments have changed what is possible for children born with the disease, but they have also raised new questions, said Dr. Nicole Gusset, President of SMA Europe and mother of a child with SMA. We appreciate that the RESPOND study will collect data to help provide answers so that people living with SMA can
make informed processing decisions. Children with SMA do not produce enough survival motor neuron (SMN) proteins, which is critical to maintaining motor neurons that support sitting, walking and basic life functions such as breathing and swallowing. The RESPOND study will try to understand whether the proven effectiveness of
SPINRAZA and its mechanism of action, which leads to the continuous production of SMN proteins, can also benefit patients who have not been treated sufficiently with gene therapy. In clinical practice, there is a sense of urgency to deal with motor neuron loss in the SMA from the first sign or even before symptoms, to prevent further
progress of the disease, said Julie Parsons, M.D., professor of clinical pediatrics and neurology and haberfeld Family Endowed Chair in Pediatric Neuromuscular Disorders at Colorado Children's Hospital and the University of Colorado School of and lead researcher of the RESPOND study. In some patients treated with gene, gene
therapy, have recognised that further protection of motor neurons may be necessary. Our hope is that respond's results will show whether SPINRAZA is able to optimize treatment for some of our younger patients. RESPOND is a two-year open-air study to assess the efficacy and safety of SPINRAZA in patients with SMA previously
treated with Zolgensma to further optimize treatment decisions. The primary endpoint is the total score in Section 2 of the Hammersmith Childhood Neurological Examination. Secondary endpoints include safety, change from baseline to additional measures of motor function, other clinical results (e.g., swallowing) and healthcare provider
load. Neurofilament levels, an exploratory endpoint, will also be evaluated as a marker of biological disease activity. The study will enroll 60 children up to 3 years old who are determined by the experimenter to have the potential for further clinical improvements after receiving Zolgensma. It has been reported that, to date, 40% of children
in Zolgensma's long-term study have subsequently been treated with SPINRAZA.1 Physicians will use criteria that may include one or more of the following: non-optimal motor function (for example, a score below 50 on the Children's Hospital of Philadelphia Infant Test of Neuromuscular Disorders [CHOP INTEND]); the need for
respiratory support; abnormal swallowing or feeding capacity; or other factors deemed relevant by the investigator. The primary study group will include 40 infants aged 9 months or younger (at the time of the first dose of SPINRAZA) who have 2 copies of SMN2 (who may develop Type 1 SMA) and received Zolgensma at 6 months or
less. A second study group will include 20 children within a wider age group (up to 3 years at the time of the first spinraza dose). After a screening period, participants will receive the approved dose of 12 mg spinraza: four load doses, followed by maintenance doses every four months.5 in the two-year study period. More information about
the study (NCT04488133) is available at clinicaltrials.gov.About SPINRAZA® (nusinersen) SPINRAZA is approved for the treatment of infants, children and adults with spinal muscular atrophy (SMA) and is available in over 50 countries. As a cure in SMA, more than 11,000 individuals have been treated with SPINRAZA
worldwide.6SPINRAZA is an antisense oligonucleotide (ASO) that targets the root cause of SMA by continuously increasing the amount of full-length survival motor neuron (SMN) protein produced in the body.5 It is administered directly into the central nervous system, where motor neurons reside , to provide treatment in which the
disease begins.5SPINRAZA has demonstrated sustained efficacy through types of SMA with a well-established safety profile based on data in patients treated up to 7 years, combined with unsurpassed real-world experience.7 The SPINRAZA clinical development program includes 10 clinical trials, which have included more than 300
individuals across a wide spectrum of 7, including two randomised controlled trials (ENDEAR and CHERISH). The ongoing shine and NURTURE open label extension studies are assessing the long-term impact of SPINRAZA. The most common adverse events observed in clinical trials were respiratory infection, fever, constipation,
headache, vomiting and back pain. Laboratory tests can monitor kidney toxicity and clotting abnormalities, including the low acute number of platelets, which were observed after administration of some ASOs. Biogen has licensed global rights to develop, manufacture and market SPINRAZA from Ionis Pharmaceuticals, Inc. Click here for
important safety information and full information about the prescription of SPINRAZA in the United States or visit the product website of your respective country. About Spinal Muscular Atrophy (SMA) SMA is a rare, genetic, neuromuscular disease that affects individuals of all ages. It is characterized by a loss of motor neurons in the spinal
cord and lower brain stem, resulting in atrophy and progressive muscle weakness.8 SMA is caused by a deficiency in the production of survival motor neuron protein (SMN) due to a damaged or missing SMN1 gene, with a spectrum of severity of the disease.8 Some individuals with SMA may never sit; some sit but never walk; and some
walk but may lose that ability over time.9 In the absence of treatment, children with the most severe form of SMA should not reach their second birthday.8SMA has an impact on about one in 11,000 live births,10 is one of the leading causes of genetic death among newborns10 and causes a number of disabilities in adolescents and
adults.9Information about Biogen At Biogen , our mission is clear: we are pioneers in neuroscience. Biogen discovers, develops and offers innovative therapies around the world for people living with serious neurological and neurodegenerative diseases, as well as related therapeutic adhesions. One of the world's first biotechnology
companies, Biogen was founded in 1978 by Charles Weissmann, Heinz Schaller, Kenneth Murray and Nobel laureates Walter Gilbert and Phillip Sharp. Today Biogen has the leading portfolio of drugs for the treatment of multiple sclerosis, has introduced the first approved treatment for spinal muscular atrophy, markets biosimilars of
advanced biologicals and is focused on advancing research programs in multiple sclerosis and neuroimmunology, Alzheimer's disease and dementia, neuromuscular disorders, movement disorders, ophthalmology, immunology, neurocognitive disorders, acute neurology and pain. We regularly publish information that may be important to
investors on our website at www.biogen.com. Follow us on social media - Twitter, LinkedIn, Facebook, YouTube.Biogen Safe Harbor This release contains forward-looking statements, including statements made pursuant to the safe harbor provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995, on the potential benefits, security
and by SPINRAZA; the results of some real-world data; identification and treatment of SMA; our research and development program for the treatment of SMA; the potential benefits and results of early treatment of SMA; enrolment in the RESPOND study; risks and uncertainties associated with the development and marketing of
medicines; and the potential of our business, including SPINRAZA. These statements can be identified by words as objective, anticipate, believe, could, estimate, expect, predict, objective, want, can, plan, possible, potential, will, will and other words and terms of similar meaning. You should not rely too heavily on these claims or the
scientific data presented. These statements involve risks and uncertainties that may cause actual results to differ materially from those reflected in such statements, including, but not limited to, risks that we may not fully enroll in the RESPOND study or that will take longer than expected; unforeseen concerns that may result from further
data, analysis or results obtained during the RESPOND study; the occurrence of adverse security events; risks of unforeseen costs or delays; the risks of other unforeseen obstacles; failure to protect and apply our data, intellectual property and other property rights and uncertainties related to intellectual property complaints and
challenges; regulators may request further information or further studies; claims of liability for damage from defective products; third-party collaboration risks; and the direct and indirect impacts of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic on our business, the results of operations and financial conditions. The above sets out many, but not all, of the
factors that could cause actual results to differ from our expectations in any forward-looking statement. Investors should consider this cautionary statement, as well as the risk factors identified in our latest annual or quarterly report and other reports we have submitted to the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission. These statements
are based on our current beliefs and expectations and speak only on the date of this press release. We have no obligation to publicly update any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of new information, future developments or otherwise. References: 1. Zolgensma EU Summary of Product Characteristics (SmPC). Available at: .
Access: December 2020. 2. Finkel R, et al. Presented at the Muscular Dystrophy Association (MDA) 2020 Clinical &amp; Scientific Conference. 3. Harada et al. Presented at the Muscular Dystrophy Association (MDA) 2020 Clinical &amp; Scientific Conference. 4. Finkel R, et al. Presented at the Virtual Congress of the World Muscle
Society (WMS) 2020. 5. SPINRAZA U.S. Prescription of information. Available at: per hour: Access: December 2020. 6. Based on commercial patients, early access patients and clinical trial participants until September 30, 2020. 7. Basic data sheet, version 9, January 2019. Spinraza, President in the front row. Biogen Inc, Cambridge,
MA. 8. National Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke, NIH. Information sheet for spinal muscular atrophy. Available at . Access: December 2020. 9. Wadman RI, Wijngaarde CA, Stam M, et al. Muscle strength and motor function throughout life in a transverse cohort of 180 patients with spinal muscular atrophy type 1c-4. Eur J
Neurol. 2018;25(3):512-518. 10. Treat the SMA. About SMA. Available at . Access: December 2020.MEDIA CONTACT: David Caouette \+ 1 617 679 4945 public.affairs@biogen.comINVESTOR CONTACT: Joe Mara +1 781 464 2442 IR@biogen.comThe Office Furniture report: World Market Outlook has been added to
researchandmarkets offer.com.About in the long-term promotion programme of AB Ignitis group executives On 8 January 2021, representatives of AB Ignitis grupė (hereafter – Ignitis Group or the Company) attended the meeting with the Seimas Committee on Budgets and Finance and the Committee on Economics, during which they
intended to present information on the long-term promotion of managers with shares. In order to ensure the transparency and accessibility of information to all interested parties, the Company is publishing, through this notice, the presentation prepared for the aforementioned meeting, which is published on the Company's website.
Discussions are under way in the media and at political level on the issue of the promotion of managers through actions, but the Company should note that the actual and accurate information can be found in the material event notices published on the market: the notice regarding the rules for allocating shares to employees and
executives was published on September 17, 2020 (link), the program was announced by the Ignitis Group on December 4, the option agreements concluded with the Company were announced on December 18, the same day that the Company published the option agreements with the main executives. On December 29, the Company
declared the rebuttal of inaccurate information published in the media. Ignitis Group, as usual, will immediately inform the decisions submitted or taken regarding the long-term promotion program for employees and managers. For further information, please contact:Artūras Ketlerius, Head of Public arturas.ketlerius@ignitis.lt
arturas.ketlerius@ignitis.lt Relations Tel.
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